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Will Richter

From: Maggie Snow <msnow@umn.edu>

Sent: Tuesday, April 15, 2025 4:34 PM

To: Minitex All Staff; Minitex Policy Advisory Council; cald@umn.edu; CRPLSA-PLUS

Subject: [Minitex Policy Adv Comm] Important Update on South Dakota's Interlibrary Loan

Courier Service

Dear Minitex Community Members,

I am writing to inform you about an important update regarding the interlibrary loan courier service in

South Dakota.

You probably have heard by now that due to uncertainty surrounding the Institute of Museum and Library

Services (IMLS) funding, South Dakota will stop their courier service effective April 30, 2025.

Minitex is actively working with our South Dakota colleagues to manage this transition. To minimize

disruptions, Minitex will not be requesting items from South Dakota in the interim. Additionally, we are

holding returns for them to reduce the number of items in transit as they shut down the service.

The Minnesota and North Dakota delivery and courier services are not impacted at this time. We remain

committed to providing service to our community and will keep you updated on any further

developments.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out.

Maggie

--
Maggie Snow, Director
612-624-2839
minitex.umn.edu

--
You received this message because you are subscribed to the Google Groups "Minitex Policy Advisory
Council" group.
To unsubscribe from this group and stop receiving emails from it, send an email to mtx-adv-
comm+unsubscribe@umn.edu.
To view this discussion visit
https://link.edgepilot.com/s/0b2876ab/661y7430zUGi51ToyonPoQ?u=https://groups.google.com/a/um
n.edu/d/msgid/mtx-adv-
comm/CAMxxxsSQknfUv3COHxRXcFfedsZLh0cResy0U0i2UEk1GbtuQA%2540mail.gmail.com.


